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Roald Dahl Day 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 3 have started the year with style cele-
brating the birthday of the children’s author 
Roald Dahl.  The children looked amazing in 
their fabulous costumes.  We look forward to 
seeing some excellent English work inspired 
by the writing of this talented author.  
Headteacher’s awards await Year 3! 
 

World Car Free Day  
World Car Free Day, which is celebrated on 
September 22, encourages motorists to give 
up their cars for a day.  Our school travel plan 
promotes healthy and sustainable travel and 
mitigating the effects of pollution on our school 
continues as a school priority this year.  On 
Thursday next week we would like everyone to 
walk, scoot, or cycle to school.  For those chil-
dren who live further away from school we 
would ask that they ‘park and stride’ to school 
so that the last part of the journey is completed 
on foot.  We will be undertaking a survey on 
the day and reporting the results in our travel 
plan.   
 
School Attendance Figures (5-7 Sept) 
Well done to Penguins class who won the first at-
tendance star this term.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Average: 94.62%  School Target: 97.00% 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ  3K 96.30 

RF  3Cr 92.22 

RS  4EF 91.30 

1S 98.21 4D 90.28 

1L 93.51 4T 94.93 

1B 95.51 5H 95.00 

2E 97.65 5GS 95.40 

2T 99.40 6P 88.10 

2B 92.11 6S 94.67 

3C 96.55 6M 97.33 

Monday Reception A starts 
Year 6 Curriculum Evening 

Tuesday Reception B starts 
Year 1 Outdoor Learning 
Year 4 Air Quality and Sustain-
able Travel Show 
 

Wednes
day 

Reception C starts 
Year 4 Curriculum Evening 

Thurs-
day 

Walk to School/ Car Free Day 
Year 1 Curriculum Evening 

Friday Jeans for Genes Day 

   Helping Hands Cup 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
S is this week’s winner of the Helping Hands 
Cup.  So early in the term, S has already stood 
out to his teacher as someone who is kind and 
always willing to help his teacher and his 
friends.  Congratulations! 
 

Music Maestros Orchestra Club 
We have a few more places available for or-
chestra which starts on Friday 21st September, 
before school. If you would like to sign your 
child up for next term and haven't done so al-
ready, please register online at the following 
link and select the correct school:- https://
music-maestros.co.uk/index.php/music-
maestros/orchestra-maestros  
 

School Admissions 2019 
The online applications for school admissions 
are open via www.eadmissions.org.uk  

or www.richmond.gov.uk.  The closing date for Re-
ception class applications is Tuesday 15th  
January 2019.  Secondary school applications 
must be made by Wednesday 31 October.  
Wandsworth resident applications must be 
made through Wandsworth Borough. 
 
 
Diary Dates: Week commencing: 17th Sept 
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